
Corres – HBO – agent 10.6.2014 

From: David Macrae [mailto:architect.macrae@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 10 June 2014 17:36 

To: Lowe, Sarah 

Cc: Atkins, Charlotte; architect.macrae@btinternet.con 

Subject: Re: Sollers Hope Court 

Dear Sarah 

Thank you for your email. 

I spoke to Mr Perlman and his craftsman Roger today. All the panels are removed and the extent of 

the decay is much more than we saw on our visit. 

Roger has marked up a photograph with all his proposed repairs which he or Mr Perlman will 

forward to you directly. 

I spoke to the cork board supplier today and we agreed that the  cork board would be substituted for 

the  Kingspan as shown on the revised drg,  but to retain the lime render and lime plaster on render 

mesh rather than use his thin coat render directly on the cork board. 

Regards  

David Macrae 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On 10 Jun 2014, at 17:03, "Lowe, Sarah" <sllowe@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear David 

 The extra details are acceptable, thank you.  Are you going to send through the areas of timber 

repair/replacement as we discussed, so that I don’t need to request a condition to be attached to 

the decision notice? 

 Kind regards 

 Sarah 

 Sarah L Lowe | Senior Building Conservation Officer 

Herefordshire Council | Planning Services | PO Box 230 | Blueschool House | Blueschool Street | Hereford | HR1 2ZB  

Direct Tel: 01432 261950 (NO VOICEMAIL FACILITY) | Mobile Tel: 07792 881685 | Email: sllowe@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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